BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY

CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU 630 SOUTH BERETANIA STREET HONOLULU, HI 96843 www.boardofwatersupply.com



RICK BLANGIARDI, MAYOR

BRYAN P. ANDAYA, Chair KAPUA SPROAT, Vice Chair MAX J. SWORD NA`ALEHU ANTHONY JONATHAN KANESHIRO

DAWN B. SZEWCZYK, P.E., Ex-Officio EDWIN H. SNIFFEN, Ex-Officio

ERNEST Y. W. LAU, P.E. Manager and Chief Engineer

ERWIN M. KAWATA Deputy Manager

Ms. Martha Guzman Regional Administrator United States Environmental Protection Agency Region 9 75 Hawthorne Street San Francisco, CA 94105

And

Dr. Elizabeth Char, M.D. Director State of Hawaii Department of Health P. O. Box 3378 Honolulu, Hawaii 96801-3378

Dear Regional Administrator Guzman and Dr. Char:

Subject: United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and Hawaii

Department of Health (DOH) attendance to the January 23, 2023 Board of

Water Supply (BWS) Board Meeting

Thank you for attending our December 12, 2022 Board meeting to discuss the setting of Environmental Action Levels (EALs) and the Aqueous Film Forming Foam (AFFF) spill at the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility.

Since EPA and DOH representatives were unable to stay at the December 12, 2022 Board meeting to answer all of the Board's questions and hear public testimony, we request your in-person attendance to the January 23, 2023 Board meeting to finish responding to questions from our Board and the public about your presentation and to hear public testimony on this item. Please prepare yourself and your representatives to be physically present until the Board Chair deems the question and answer, and public testimony sessions complete and officially concludes the meeting. The January 23, 2023 meeting will be all in-person only.

Ms. Martha Guzman Dr. Elizabeth Char, M.D. December 14, 2022 Page 2

We look forward to your presence on January 23, 2023. If you have any questions, please contact me at 808-748-5061.

Very truly yours,

ERNEST Y.W. LAU, P.E. Manager and Chief Engineer

cc: The Honorable Governor Josh Green, M.D. Executive Chambers, State Capitol 415 South Beretania Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Ms. Kathleen S. Ho
Deputy Director
State of Hawaii
Department of Health
P.O. Box 3378
Honolulu, Hawaii 96801-3378